Memorandum

Date: January 6, 2010

To: Clerk of the Board

From: Scott McGolpin, Director - Public WorKs
Department ,

Subject: California Statewide Local Streets amd
Road Needs Assessment Report — Executive Summary Attachment

CC: Dacé Morgan, Deputy Director, Public Works - Transportation

Enclosed is the Executive Summary, attachment #3 for the California Statewide
Local Streets and Road Needs Assessment Report, which will be heard at the
Board on January 12, 2010.

Thank you,



